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Required Notification of School Incident

Under Texas House Bill 473 and the subsequent HB 3, Texas public schools are required to
notify parents of significant threats on campus.

Yesterday after school hours, we were made aware of a concerning statement made by a
student at Brackett High School. Today, we fully investigated the allegation and appropriate
disciplinary action has been taken in regards to the threat. In addition, the Kinney County
Sheriff Department immediately responded and addressed the situation and the suspect. Law
enforcement has taken appropriate action.

| want to thank our local law enforcement partners and Brackett High School administration for
the quick response to this situation. | am incredibly grateful to the students who reported the
comments. We have informed our students about the importance of hear something, see
something — SAY SOMETHING. We always encourage anyone with knowledge about threats,
whether they are credible or not, to immediately inform campus administration or another
trusted adult on campus.

In closing, | want to encourage you to please talk to your children about the serious nature of
making threats because those words can lead to significant legal consequences. It is also
important to remind students to report suspicious or concerning behavior

Thank you for helping keep Brackett ISD safe, and for partnering with us in the education of
our students. Students safety is our top priority and it is safe for your child to attend school.

Sincerely,
Eliza Diag
Eliza Diaz

Superintendent
Brackett ISD
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